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 Could we please ask if you are having a spring clean at 

home that you could donate any of the following items 

to nursery: 

• Musical instruments 

• Books 

• Kitchen utensils e.g. wooden rolling pins, 

spoons, pots, pans, mug stands, baking trays etc 

• Natural objects such as pine cones, log cuttings, 

large stones and shells. 

• Scarves  

• Large buttons, pegs 

• Beads, bangles, necklaces 

• Wicker baskets 

• Presentation/gift boxes, biscuit tins 

• Mirrors 

• Hats, handbags, purses, wallets 

• Photo frames 

• Artificial plants/flowers 

• Children’s umbrellas, wellies- all sizes 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 2019 

We are joining in with Comic Relief Red Nose Day and 

this year we will be having a Mr Tumble themed Party 

day on Friday 15th March, the children attending on this 

day will be required to dress in something spotty and 

give a donation of £1 for the charity which helps support 

the UK and world’s poorest communities. The children 

will enjoy dancing, singing, fun and games throughout 

the day to support this special event. 

Cold Weather-Please remember to bring warm clothing 

for your children as it is very cold outside and we like to 

keep the children all snuggly when they play in the 

outside environment. We would also like our baby room 

children to enjoy outdoor play more often so could you 

please ensure they have appropriate footwear, warm 

coats and hats, and if needed a change of clothes on a 

daily basis.                 Thank you                                .    

    

  

Payment reminder 

Please can we make monthly payments at the beginning 

of the month and weekly payments at the start of each 

week. These payments can be made in cash, debit card 

or bank transfer. 

                                    Thank you  

 

  

Dates for your diary 

Pancake Day/Shrove Tuesday- On Tuesday 5th March 

we will be tasting and enjoying pancakes at nursery, 

please share on your child’s tapestry any photos of 

pancakes you’ve made with your child at home.  

World Book Day- 7th March- We will be celebrating the 

children’s love for books and reading at nursery and we 

would like staff and children to come to nursery on this 

day dressed as a character from their favourite story 

book. We would love it if you could bring a favourite 

book along for us to read and share. 

                 

 

We would like to announce the safe arrival of Carla’s 

little boy Congratulations to both mom and partner, 

both mom and baby are doing really well.  

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day Tea 

On Friday 28th March 2-3pm, we will be holding a 

Mother Day Afternoon Tea for our lovey mommy’s and 

grandparents, so you are all welcome to come along and 

join us for tea, coffee and cake. Hope to see you there! 

  

 


